
23
SEP

WASATCH 

FALL FESTIVAL

Wasatch Elementary School

4 pm — 7 pm

The Wasatch Elementary Fall Festival is coming on September 23rd, and 
we are so excited! Come with your families for fun games, dinner, tasty 
treats, and excellent company. And don’t forget about the silent auction! 
This is the biggest fundraiser of the year, and you won’t want to miss out.  

Don't forget to volunteer to help, pre-order your food, and buy your tickets in 
advance!

WASATCH.PROVO.EDU FOR MORE INFORMATION

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f054da5ad2ba6f49-fall
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1sCjZd0sg_scZ-ueZZ31eAO3Xz7jRkXyBJB5ZVwQO1Lw/edit
https://wasatch.provo.edu/buy-your-tickets-early-for-the-fall-festival/
https://wasatch.provo.edu/buy-your-tickets-early-for-the-fall-festival/
http://wasatch.provo.edu

